
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Para información o preguntas, por favor llame al teléfono directo o visite el sitio web en:
如有疑問或需要索取工程最新資料，請致電輔助熱線或參閱工程網頁  

For more information or questions, please call or visit:
(888) ACE-1426 or www.theaceproject.org

Thank you for your patience and cooperation...At ACE, it’s Safety First!
Note: Construction is a dynamic process and information is subject to change without notice.

Work activity is subject to weather conditions.
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ROADWAY EXCAVATION ON DURFEE AVE. SOUTH
OF THE RAILROAD TRACKS TO COMMENCE

SEPTEMBER 13; NO PARKING AND STREET ACCESS

WHAT
Alameda Corridor-East Project contractors will commence roadway excavation and other street improvements 
south of the railroad tracks on Durfee Avenue and along Stephens Street to construct the underpass, retaining walls 
and lower the existing roadway. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Traffic lanes and street parking on Durfee Avenue (between West Blvd. and Stephens St.) and Stephens Street 
(west of Passons Blvd.) will be temporarily impacted as needed to accommodate the work. Pedestrian access will 
be available to local residences and businesses only. The work will require the use of trucks, tractors and other 
construction equipment. Motorists and pedestrians are urged to exercise caution while in the vicinity of the work 
area. Noise, dust and vibration may be noticeable.  

WHEN
The work will commence on Monday, September 13, 2021 and continue for approximately 18 weeks. Most 
work is expected to occur weekdays between 7 a.m. and 3 p.m. The dates are subject to change depending on 
progress and weather.


